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AT&T respectfully requests an exemption for telecommunications providers in S.23. 
Below is suggested language: 
 
Subsection (b)(5) 
Nothing in this section shall be construed to impose liability on the provider of an 
interactive computer service, as defined in 47 USC 230, or to an information service or a 
telecommunications service, both as defined in 47 USC 153, for content provided by 
another person. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Nick Sherman 
Leonine Public Affairs 
On behalf of AT&T 


